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MEMORANDUM

The Regional Executive Directoii 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 DENR By The Bay Building
Roxas Blvd., Brgy. 668. Ennita, Manila

FROM

SUBJECT

The OIC-PENR Officer

LETTER DATED OCTOBER 17, 2022 FROM MS. 
LIBERTAD D. ORIONDO REQUESTING FOR 
ASSISTANCE RE: LAND PROBLEM OVER A 
PARCEL OF LAND LOCATED AT SO. GUIRON, 
POBLACION, SABLAYAN, OCC. MINDORO

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum dated December 14, 2022 from CENR 
Officer Anastacio A. Santos, regarding the above-mentioned subject.

Relative thereto, please be informed that a team from the Land Management Bureau 
(LMB) was constituted on November 28, 2019 to conduct an investigation regarding the 
allegations of Ms. Oriondo on the issuance of patents in favor of individuals covering portions of 
a parcel of land claimed by her grandfather Pedro Eniega. Sometime in April 2022, the team 
from LMB conducted the investigation on the assailed patents and directly coordinated with the 
complainant.

In this regard, we concur with the recommendation of die concerned CENRO that the 
matter be referred to LMB for the status of the investigation.
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